RADIO STATESBORO, INC.

WWNS 1240 AM Phone (912) 764-5446
WMCD 100 FM Box 958
Statesboro, Ga. 30458

December 30, 1975

Kelly Andrews
819 Tipperary Drive
Greensboro, NC 27406
Dear Mr. Andrews,
Thank you very much for your reception report of December 16th.
I have checked our logs and found that the information you gave is
correct, and therefore I can verify your reception of WWNS on
December 15, 1975 from 0148 to whenever it was that you tuned out, EST.

We were running 1000 watts for this test, except from 0155 to 0158, when

we ran 250 watts. No one heard us at all, then.

We were glad to run the test for the NRC, as we have been quite
pleased with the 31 reception reports so far, as well as the 5 phone
calls we got during the test, one of them from Canada.

I have enclosed some information about Statesboro and a sketch of

our tower facilities that may be of interest to you,

Again, thank you for the report, and have a llappy New Year.

Sincerely,

L

Scott Pendergraf
Chief Ingineer



